
 
10th September 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Humanities Enrichment Trips – Including the Newly Announced Berlin Visit  
 

We are pleased to offer a range of enrichment opportunities through the History and Geography 
departments, including the recently announced Berlin trip. These experiences are designed to 
inspire and engage all Year 9 pupils, and we are committed to ensuring that every student has 
access to them—regardless of their chosen GCSE subjects.  
 

To clarify: participation in any Humanities trip will not be dependent on your child’s GCSE 
option choices. For example, a student who opts for GCSE Geography may attend the History 
trip, and vice versa. This approach allows pupils to explore both subjects freely before making 
their final GCSE decisions later in the academic year.  
 

Should interest in any trip exceed the number of available places, a random selection process 
will be used to allocate spaces fairly.  
 

We hope this policy eases any pressure around GCSE choices and encourages pupils to take 
full advantage of the enriching experiences we proudly provide.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

Mr Hall  
 

Teacher of History  
  
  
 


